
	

	

	

	

 
Headingley Reservoir	

Bulk	Water	System	Upgrade	
Effective	Tuesday,	April	18,	2017,	the	standpipe	has	
been	modified.	The	Cartier	Regional	Water	Co-op	
will	no	longer	supply	a	fill	hose	for	water	haulers.	

Customers	will	now	require	their	own	hose	with	3”	
Camlock	Part	C	Type	fitting	to	fill.	

	


